
From: Ashlee Hatfield
To: TPUC DocketRoom
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] TPUC Docket 2100059
Date: Saturday, October 1, 2022 7:22:55 AM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: George Gregory <
Date: September 30, 2022 at 8:16:23 PM CDT
To: Ashlee Hatfield <Ashlee.Hatfield@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] TPUC Docket 2100059

﻿
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments
or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. *** 

Greetings:
I hope this will reach the necessary individual(s). My apologies if I’ve crossed the wrong
lines.
As a 23 year resident of Candlewood Lakes in Hardeman County, I have a keen interest
in the above referenced transaction. I’m in favor of the sale of Candlewood Lakes POA
Water Works to Limestone Resources. My concern rests on the $40.00 per month non-
metered water fee. Previously, residents voted to voluntarily raise the monthly water
fee from $25.00 per month to $40.00 in order for our leadership to investigate digging
a backup water well, and/or applying for a grant from the State of Tennessee to offset
some costs. When our POA Board could or would not find a reasonable contractor to
dig the well and they failed to satisfy the State’s request for financial records, we lost
any chance to receive assistance from outside our community. At that point, I , and
others feel that the monthly water rate should have been reduced back to $25.00 per
month. As it was not, I would like Limestone Resources to consider lowering the
monthly water fee to $25.00, until they install meters to bill by usage.
Thanks very much for your time.

Regards,
George Gregory

Sent from Mail for Windows

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on October 1 , 2022 at 7:22 a.m.
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